ANNOUNCEMENT FOR WERG

On March 23, 2022, Gannon University, licensee of WERG, 90.5 MHz, Erie,
Pennsylvania, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for renewal of
license. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about how
to file comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in

WERG’s public file.
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WERG CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify that the attached announcement was broadcast on WERG on the
following dates and times:

Cmyapril 31,2020 F20PM  AmpM
March(aprd S ,2022at _[018/A__ AM/PM
Marchapr) 13, 202021 #8eH  Awpm
March(Apri) 18 2002a JilTam  ampm
March(Api)>7, 20222t _F/8Pm__ amipm

Marct/April 2 ,2022at _/ /%4 ampm
MAy

Name: C]'/ Ef LAP” ICE
Title:  OPERATIPNT MANASER
Date: J, / 2./ 22
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